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Update on outcomes/actions from meeting on 14 July 2011: 

 

Minute number 
(page) 

Action Update 

10.4 Older People 
theme - Questions 
and Comments 
(page 8) 

Councillor John Thomson 
to investigate concerns 
that Salisbury’s Got 
Talent had not received 
replies to 
correspondence re a 
vacant Council-owned 
site. 

On-going 

10.4 Older People 
theme - Questions 
and Comments 
(page 8) 

Councillor Richard 
Clewer to investigate the 
possibility of a “proof of 
disability” card, for 
disabled people. 
 

Debrah Biggs, Chair of the 
Salisbury Community Area 
Partnership confirmed that this item 
refers to the Safe Places project 
being piloted in Salisbury which 
offers a service to vulnerable 
people who may 
have communication or other 
problems.  Vulnerable people can 
carry an ‘ICE’ card containing 
appropriate data for them to be 
able to access ‘Safe Places’ in the 
city, i.e., participating shops, cafes, 
library etc who can help if they 
need assistance while out and 
about in the city.     
A Safe Places awareness raising 
launch will take place at Salisbury 
Library on 28 September at 
10:30am – 12:30pm. 

10.4 Older People 
theme - Questions 
and Comments 
(page 8) 

Officers to investigate 
concerns over the lack of 
disabled access to 
Bourne Hill 

The person who raised this issue 
has been invited to clarify their 
concerns 
 

11. Community 
Area Transport 
Group (CATG) 
funding (page 10) 

Bid to be submitted to the 
Substantive Highways 
Scheme fund (for 
£38,000) towards a puffin 
crossing at Harnham 
Road 
 

The total cost of the puffin crossing 
is £67,000 and as the contribution 
from CATG’s discretionary 
highways budget is £29,516, a bid 
of £37,484  has now been 
submitted to the Substantive 
Highways Scheme to make up the 
shortfall.   The outcome of this bid 
will not be known until circa end of 
September.  The next CATG 
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meeting is being held on 19 
September 2 – 4pm at Bourne Hill. 

12. Salisbury 
Campus 
membership (page 
10) 
 

Membership appointed Appointees notified 

15. Community 
Area Grants 
(pages 12-13) 
 

Grants determined Applicants notified and funding 
released as required 

15. Community 
Area Grants (Page 
12-13) 

Salisbury Nepalese 
Society to be put in touch 
with Wiltshire College to 
see whether they can 
make use of any 
language teaching 
resources 
 

Email sent to Nepalese Society on 
17 August 

16. Nominations to 
Outside Bodies 
(page 14) 
 

Nominations agreed Organisations notified 

 
 
Update on outcomes/actions from Extraordinary meeting on 4 August 2011: 

 
 

Minute number 
(page) 

Action Update 

4.2 Car Parking - 
Questions and 
Comments (page 6) 

John Glen MP to lobby 
Eric Pickles regarding 
a dispensation for 
Wiltshire Council to 
implement changes to 
the parking scheme 
without the need for 
lengthy consultation. 
 

Since the meeting Wiltshire Council 
has agreed to reintroduce 1-hour 
parking as a variation to the 
scheme, which will not require 
lengthy consultation.  However, this 
issue is still being pursued with Eric 
Pickles, as the legal position is not 
definitive. 
 

4.2 Car Parking - 
Questions and 
Comments (page 7) 

Officers to provide a 
response regarding the 
use of traffic 
management 
consultants in 
Salisbury. 
 

Response sent via email on 16 
August 

4.3 Car Parking - 
Summary and 
Conclusion (page 8) 

John Glen MP to lobby 
the government over 
the possibility of 
legalising a system to 

On-going 
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request a voluntary £1 
donation per journey, 
by concessionary bus-
pass holders. 
 

4.3 Car Parking - 
Summary and 
Conclusion (page 9) 

Area Board resolution 
to be forwarded on to 
Cabinet. 

Resolution forwarded via email on 
5 August. 
 
One hour parking to be 
reintroduced as per cabinet 
decision on 19 Aug.  
 
Further update to be given at AB 
meeting on 15 September. 
 

 


